

School Information

Fmail:

Website:

enquiries@spaldingstpaul s-cit.co.uk http://www.spaldingst



https://www.facebook.com/spaldingstpaulscit

Parents evening

Parent evening will be taking place on Tuesday 9th November so please keep the date in the diary free. A ParentMail will be sent out nearer the time for you to sign up for a slot with your child's class teacher. We are hoping the meetings will be able to take place in school but we will let you know. It is really important that parents attend these meetings as it is a good opportunity to catch up worth your child's class teacher and discuss the progress your child is making.



Scooter and Bikes in school.

When children leave their scooters and bikes in school can I just remind parents that the bike and scooter sheds are not in our school locked gates throughout the day. To ensure that they are safe you will need to lock them up yourselves. Although they are left on our property it is not our responsibility for their safety.



Week beginning 4th October:

Working with organisations in our local community is an important part of St Paul's values of Respect and valuing our whole community.

We are very proud to be working with the local foodbanks for this years Harvest Festival. We are asking children throughout the school to bring in over the week food donations that will be collected for the foodbanks and distributed to those who require a helping hand within the local area.

As part of our Harvest celebrations, we will also be holding an assembly at St Paul's church for all the children on Friday 8th October. Children will be walking down to the church with the teachers and teaching assistants so please ensure your child has the correct clothing for the walk and weather.

Unfortunately, on this occasion our risk assessment does not allow parents to attend this event but we are looking into ways for parents to attend future events and are missing being able to invite you all into school.

Thank you for your help with this celebration and time to think about others.



Telephone: 01775 723326







Class Dojo

Many parents have now signed up to class dojo which sends you instant messages when your child has achieved a Dojo point for positive behaviour. The children are working hard to save up their Dojo points to spend in the school shop.

We are now also going to be using class Dojo for class teachers to communicate everyday messages with parents and also to upload any work your child needs to do and photos of them doing some amazing things in class.

We will still be using ParentMail for whole school key information. It is very important that you are connected to ParentMail otherwise you may miss important information regarding your child. If you are experiencing difficulties connecting to ParentMail, please contact the school office.

However, Dojo will not be used as a way of you communicating with staff. If you wish to speak to your child's class teacher they are always available at the end of the school day or you can send an email via enquiries using the address at the top of this letter (adding for the attention of..) and the office staff will ensure messages are passed to the correct member of staff. Staff will respond to email within 5 working days.

Class Dojo is completely free to use so if you haven't already downloaded the app now is a good time so you don't miss out on any key information. If you need any support with this please speak to your child's class teacher.

Updated details.

If your details change please can you inform the school office. We will be sending home a student update form for each child and it is really important that you check all the information on the form, amend any details which are incorrect and send it back to school.

Ideally we would like 3 or more emergency contact numbers for each pupil so that in the case of an emergency we are able to contact a familiar adult, especially where we are unable to contact the child's parents.



Telephone: 01775 723326

ClassDojo





